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I love having the shelters around Hermet Lake for camping in the winter. The multiple different cabins have

offered means to feel safe, over the COVID-19 pandemic, and in general. The location of the cabins and the

safety shelter they provide in the winter is instrumental to accessing some greater objectives, having fun in the

winter, and getting outside! I ask that you keep the multiple shelters!


